
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2008 05:27 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New Update

06/30/2008

 

We have added 26 new specimens to the website.  A small lot of superb 

thumbnail specimen from the Minette collection; also new specimens from 

China, among others. 

 

Do not forget that the auction closes tomorrow evening! 

  

We hope that you enjoy looking over the new material. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

www.danweinrich.com 
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